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Question:  

 

Has government mandated immunisation been subject to cost-benefit-analysis (CBA) 

including the under-stated costs to health & freedom as well as the over-stated benefits in 

history?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Immunisation is not mandatory in Australia and parents maintain their right to choose 

whether or not to vaccinate their children.   

 

In order for a vaccine to be provided free through the National Immunisation Program (NIP), 

the National Health Act 1953 requires that it must first be recommended by the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Advisory Committee (PBAC). 

 

In making recommendations, the PBAC must assess the cost effectiveness of the proposed 

vaccination program, including by comparing it to alternative programs such as no 

vaccination (see section 101 of the National Health Act 1953). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


